
  

RESOLUTION NO. 2018-05 

A RESOLUTION OF THE OTTER ROCK WATER BOARD  
REDUCING THER ADOPTED WATER CONNECTION APPLICATION  

FEE FOR THE 2018/2019 FISCAL YEAR.  

RECITALS: 

The Otter Rock Water Board established fees and charges following 
the 2016/2017 Budget Hearings, after compliance with notice and 
advertising requirements of Oregon law. 

In December 2016 the Board again advertised, reviewed and 
affirmed all such rates and charges. 

In the 2017/2018 District Budget process the Board again 
advertised, reviewed and affirmed all such rates and charges. 

Ordinance 2017-01 specifically authorizes the Otter Rock Water 
Board to amend rates and charges by Resolution. 

ORS 264.312 requires notice to all customers when a fee is 
increased. 

The Board desires to reduce the application fee for water service 
connection in anticipation of the adoption of System Development 
Charges (SDC’s) at the Board’s July 24, 2018 meeting. 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED,  the Otter Rock Water 
Board does hereby set the application fee for connection to Otter Rock 
Water District Service to $750.00.  Any water service connection paid in 
the prior fiscal year (2017/2018) shall have the difference in application 
fee refunded to the owner.  The applicant for water service remains 
responsible for all costs associated with connection.  This resolution only 
impacts the application fee and does not excuse the payment of or order 
refund of any other fees and charges associated with connection or as 
otherwise required by District regulations. 



 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Board shall advertise a review 

of all District water rates and charges for December 2018. 

  

PASSED AND APPROVED BY THE OTTER ROCK WATER BOARD this 12th 

day of June 2018.  

______________________________

____ 

       ROD ZAWALSKI, President 

Mayor 

ATTEST: 

___________________________________ 

Art Bradley


